
Attendance  
Year R – 92% 7 Lates 

Year 1 – 88% 

Year 2 – 94% 6 Lates 

Year 3 – 96%  

Year 4 – 95% 7 Lates 

Year 5 – 93% 

*Year 6 – 94%* 
Just 3 classes with less than 10 lates 

*Well done to year 6, this 

weeks Dojo Champs* 
Anyone who comes into school after 

8:50am is marked as late. Please try 

to be an attendance

 

 

St Martin’s Stars  

Well done to everyone who 
got a certificate this week. 

Purple Tie certificates are given for 

children who embody our rules of being 

Kind Respectful and Responsible. 

Year R – Alicia H & Alice B 
Emmanuel I 
Year 1 – Joshua N & Parker M 
Vlad I 
Year 2 – Chimmy I & Cathryn J 
Amelia F 
Year 3 – Winter K & Lillie J 
Michael R 
Year 4 – Thomas U & Maisie J 
Ryan J 
Year 5 – Lilly D & Briea Mc 
Lilly D 
Year 6 – Kack W & Caitlin M 
Charlie M 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bank Holidays 

Just a reminder that Monday 1st May 

is a Bank Holiday. All children except 

for Y3 & RR should come into school 

on Tuesday 2nd May. 

There is another Bank Holiday on 

Monday 8th May. 

 

SUMMER TERM – Friday 28th April 

Swap Shop 
We have set up a ‘swap shop’ in the 

entrance to school. Please feel free to 

help yourself to any uniform items you 

may need, Please leave the hangers on 

the rail for us to add more items as we 

receive them. There are also two 

baskets with food and books in. 

You do not need to ask just come in 

and take what is needed. Any 

donations of books or outgrown 

uniform in good condition are 

welcomed. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

First Holy Communion 

There will be a short meeting on 
Thursday 11th May at 3.30pm for those 
children who will be making their First 
Holy Communion on 20th May, to go 

over final arrangements. 
 

Phone Safety 
Please remember to check your child’s 

phone, even normal messages to 

ensure that there are no inappropriate 

messages and/or content being 

shared. Check school spider for weekly 

online safety advice or visit National 

Online Safety - All Guides. 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

The King’s Coronation 

On Friday 5th May, we will be 

celebrating the king’s coronation. The 

children should come into school 

wearing something red, white and/or 

blue. They will be doing activities 

about the coronation in the morning . 

We will be sharing a picnic lunch 

together and in the afternoon we will 

have a street party on the playground 

(weather permitting). 

 
Due to our celebrations on the Friday 

there will be some slight changes to 

the menu next week. On Thursday the 

kitchen will serve Fridays menu of 

pizza & fish.  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://nationalonlinesafety.com/hub/guide
https://nationalonlinesafety.com/hub/guide

